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OFFICE OF THE PRIME MINISTER

MEMORANDUM

FOR THE PRIME MINISTER:

I should have told you last 
night that the United States Ambassador 
had telephoned to express his 
disappointment that he had not met you 
at the train• He had been told by 
the station that the train was twenty- 
five minutes late, and when he arrived 
found that you and all those who had 
been there to meet you had left the 
station.

J.W.P.

Oct. 31, 1946
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